MCSO needs help locating two missing juveniles
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UPDATE: The two juveniles have been found and are with their families.

The McKinley County Sheriff's Office is asking for the public's help in locating two juvenile
runaways.

Delilah Begay was last seen at 12 Renae Blvd. in Williams Acres, New Mexico around 2:30 am
Dec. 17. Begay is five feet and four inches tall, and weighs about 120 pounds. She has brown
eyes and black hair. She was last seen wearing a black sweater, black sweatpants, and
checkered (black and white) Vans shoes. She was possibly picked up by a white SUV.

Derrick Nacki was last seen at 2 South Coronado Blvd. in Allison, New Mexico around 12:30 am
Dec. 17. He is five feet and nine inches tall, and weighs about 180 pounds. He has brown eyes
and black hair. He was last seen wearing a red sweater, blue jeans, and white Jordan’s.

The MCSO believe that Begay and Nacki are together.

Anyone with any information on the whereabouts of Delilah Begay and/or Derrick Nacki is asked
to contact Metro Dispatch at 505)722-2002.
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